





August 15, 2023

Division Memorandum No. 204 s. 2023

"REVITALIZING AND STRENGTHENING OF GSP MEMBERSHIP AND ENCOURAGEMENT OF **EVERY GIRL A GIRL SCOUT SCHEME."**

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent To: Chief Education Supervisors of CID and SGOD **Education Program Supervisors** Public Schools District Supervisors School Heads/Institutional Heads (Public and Private)

- 1. In compliance with the DepEd Order No. 86 s. 2012, I would like to reiterate the support of the DepEd Officials and Personnel to the Girl Scouts of the Philippines and its activities in all or whatever significant way possible.
- 2. Since GSP is our partner in the holistic development of our girls and young women into responsible and responsive citizens of our country, we encourage you to have them register to the GSP Movement and make every girl a girl scout.
- 3. Once a Girl Scout will always be a Girl Scout and this was proven time and again. Despite all the odds that this Covid-19 pandemic has caused us, GSP remains to be vibrant, strong and visible because of your strong and continuous support.
- 4. The Membership Fee with breakdown are as follows:

| Membership Fee | | Sustaining Membership Fee | Percentage Sharing from Sustaining Fee |
|----------------|-------------|---------------------------|--|
| Per girl | - Php 51.00 | Enrollees - Php 10.00 | Council - 60% |
| Per adult | - Php 60.00 | (per girl and boy/ total) | School - 30% |
| | | | District - 10% |

5. At the beginning of the School Year, all public and private elementary and secondary schools, through their school principals/heads with their respective school coordinators, are advised to promote membership into the GSP among girl-pupils and girl-students, parents and teachers. Looking forward to a significant increase in your membership registration and a revitalized girl scouting in the Schools Division Office and in your respective school.

6. To further discuss these matters, all Council Trainers, District/ Cluster Field Advisers and GSP School Coordinators are advised to attend the Orientation/Update on September 1, 2023 @ 9am at the DepEd Division Training Center. Attached is the list of all the Council Trainers, District Field advisers and School Coordinators.

7. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly encouraged.

DR. ROWENA C. BANZON, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent and

GSP Commissioner on Administration